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Darley Primary School


10th January 2025

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Ancient Civilisations’

14 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


16 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


14 Feb - Break up


24 Feb - Training 
Day


25 Feb - Children 
return and Young 
Voices


26 Feb - Parent 
Pop In

Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a lovely 
Christmas and New Year.  The weather has 
certainly created a challenge this week and I would 
like to thank you for your understanding.  
Hopefully the later start to the days hasn’t been 
too disruptive and has allowed you to get the 
children to school safely.  We will be back to 
normal next week!


Parents’ Evening  Thank you to all those parents 
who have booked their appointments for next 
week.  We are looking forward to welcoming you 
into school.

The Big Freeze!

Swimming starts 
for Wharfe Class on 
Monday 3rd March

And Finally…have a 
great weekend and stay 
warm - I think we have a 
couple more cold days 
to go!


